
 
 
 
Promoting the ecology of student support through expansion of HPAC programming during the 
2023-2024 academic year  

 
 

 HPAC Peer Ambassadors (10) visited 
Western University of Health Sciences a 
few days before kicking off Fall ’23 as part 
of their training to explore a variety of 
health professions programs. This 
experience allows ambassadors to support 
pre-health peers (First and Second Years) 
who have interest in health professions 
programs such as dentistry, optometry, 
pharmacy, and so forth.  
 

 Fall 2023, HPAC funded 9 pre-health 
students on a weekend field trip to visit 
UCSF Medical Campus, attend the UC 
Davis Health Professions Conference & 
Fair, and visit Samuel Merritt University to 
explore health professions careers and 
meet with faculty and current 
medical/dental/pharmacy students to 
learn about being a future health provider.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Partnered with the Veterans Resource Center (Student Affairs) at their space to discuss 
health professions careers and pre-req. course advising during Winter ‘24.  

 
“The drop-in advising at the Veterans Resource Center has been invaluable for students to speak 
with an advisor in a familiar environment. HPAC’s attendance at our Virtual Resource Fair gave 

students options for their path, that they may not have otherwise been aware of. Our 
collaborations with HPAC have helped many of our students be successful.”                      

- Tami Thacker, UCR Veterans Services Coordinator 
  
 



 Continued diversity in the catalog of workshops and events during Spring ’24 
 

 

 


